
 
      October 2014 

 
WESTERN AVENUE – CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

 
During the month of October, the City’s Contractor, D’Allessandro Corp., remained focused on the sidewalk and 
roadway restoration phase of the Western Avenue Reconstruction Project.  
 
Completed: 
 
• The contractor has completed the 

reconstruction of the sidewalks on the south 
side of Western Avenue.  

 
Current & Upcoming Activities: 
 
• Beginning the Thursday, October 23 (weather 

permitting), crews will be reconstructing the 
sidewalks on the north side of Western 
Avenue between Riverside Place and Memorial 
Drive. While crews work near the Memorial 
Drive intersection, Western Avenue will be 
reduced to 2 lanes of travel during general 
work hours (7am-4pm, Monday through 
Friday). This work is expected to be completed 
within 2 weeks. 
 

• Crews are currently performing sidewalk reconstruction on the north side of Western Avenue between Soden 
Street and Dodge Street. 
 

• The contractor has completed the installation of the decorative street lights on Western Avenue and is currently 
working with NStar Electric to energize the new lights. 
 

• Before the contractor reduces the number of crews for the winter season, every effort is being made to 
complete the new cycle track from Pleasant Street to Memorial Drive. 

 
• To view the Western Avenue Reconstruction Project schedule and park designs, please visit the City’s 

construction page at CambridgeMA.Gov/TheWorks. Next month’s update will include winter preparation details 
for the Western Ave Project. 

 
•  If you have any questions about the construction or need assistance, including if you have any special needs or 

disabilities that require a special accommodation, please contact Chris Neil, community relations manager, at 
(617)-349-4825 or via email at cneil@cambridgema.gov. 
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